
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2018 

Monday 
Normal day in school 

Tuesday 
 

Wednesday 
Drop in for  KS2 

 

Thursday 
Phonic workshop—Y1 parents/

carers 

Friday 

MacMillan Coffee Morning—after 

drop-in 

Early Years Harvest Celebration 

2.15pm   

Great Barford C of E Primary  

   Academy  

Stars of the week 

 

Owls: Joseph & Savanna 
Puffins: Tom & Darcy 

Woodpeckers: Darcy & Shay 
Swans: Harry & Kye 

Kestrels: Rhys & Verity 
Falcons: Eva & Sam 

Kites: Rebecca & Owen 
Hawks: Poppy & Adelpha 

 

Autumn term — 2018 Friday  21st  Sept 2018 

 
 
 
 

Robins: Logan 
Doves: Emma 
Owls:  Anabel  

Puffins: Charlie R 
Woodpeckers: Lily 

Swans: Sienna  
Kestrels: Emma 
Falcons: Sam 

Kites: Toby 
Hawks: Mabel 

Harvest  
The EYFS Harvest celebration will be at 2.15pm on the Friday 
28th September. Parents and carers of children in Nursery and 
Reception are welcome to attend.  
(All Nursery children are welcome, but those children who don’t normally attend 
on a Friday afternoon need to be accompanied by an adult). 
This year we are collecting food for the Bedford Food-

bank - the collection basket will be in reception.  

Growing together through 
Learning, Friendship, and  

Worship 
This weeks worship has been 

based on: LUKE 21:1–4,   
 

Jesus looked up and saw the rich putting 
their gifts into the offering box, and he saw 
a poor widow put in two small copper coins. 
And he said, “Truly, I tell you, this poor wid-
ow has put in more than all of them. For 
they all contributed out of their abundance, 
but she out of her poverty put in all she had 
to live on.” 

We have been hearing about many ex-
ample of generosity shown by so many 
of the children both within, and outside 
of school.  

 

Our Reflection Garden 
We have worked hard over the summer on our courtyard 
garden and it is looking neat and tidy.  We would love to 
develop this area with the children and wondered if any-
one had the following to help us get started: 
Bird feeder station or bird table, bird food, wind chimes, 
compost, shrubs. 

Phonics workshop 
If you would like to find 
out about Year 1 phon-
ics and reading skills 
please come and join 
us for a phonics work-
shop on Thursday 27th 
September.  Please 
come to the KS1 site.  

Mrs Campbell’s Good 
News 

Mrs Campbell is planning 
to begin her maternity 
leave after Christmas.  We 
are currently advertising 
for a Y2 teacher to cover 
her from the beginning of 
the Spring term.  


